Stephen Bailey

Dear Washington State Department of Ecology, YES! STOP THE POISONS!! WE ARE KILLING
OUR WORLD AND OURSELVES WITHTH O U S AN D S OF POISONS! ONE LITERAL H
E L L OF A WORLD WE ARE GIVING OUR CHILDREN AND FUTURE GENERATIONS! I
am writing to support all of the proposed restrictions and reporting requirements in the proposed
Safer Products for Washington rule. It is critical to end the use of dangerous chemicals in products
that are building up in people, food, wildlife, and water. There are safer solutions that can be used in
place of hazardous chemicals and these rules are critically important for moving companies in the
right direction. I support the proposed rule as a critical next step in preventing pollution and
protecting vulnerable populations and species. Sincerely, Stephen Bailey 4778 Edward Dr Deming,
WA 98244



